From: Karen Morton

To: Lucke P
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CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe

As president of the Greenhurst Condominium Home Owners’ Association, | am requesting that a binding element be
added before the requested zoning change is approved.

Binding Element: Christian Brothers Automotive is required to follow the Louisville Metro Noise Ordinance
regarding the hours for trash pick-up outside the Urban Services District.

Mr. Whitt suggested that by requesting this binding element it would offer Greenhurst residents an extra layer of
protection regarding noise from trash collection. For several years Greenhurst residents have dealt with 4:30-
5:30am trash coilection at neighboring businesses. Complaints to these businesses have done little to alleviate the
problem.

It is my hope that by adding the requested binding element Greenhurst residents will be spared early morning {rash
collection.

Thank you.

Karen Norton

President—~Greenhurst Condominium Association
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